
To the Board of Directors: 

  

In this communique you will find 2 bids for Zone 1 for the National 

Specialty.  There are 2 proposals - Boise, ID and Sacramento, CA.  These 

bids are perhaps the most complete and concise bids we have seen.  Both 

Liza Dunkle, Boise and Cindy Weiner-Robinson, Sacramento, have gone out 

of their way to to provide you with accurate information about their 

planned sites. 

  

Cindy and Liza had each furnished their contact information in their bids 

and invite you to contact or ask them about any concerns you might 

have.  Darci, Sue, Martha and Roxann are also available for any questions 

you might have.  We have all reviewed these bids carefully and find they 

cover everything necessary to successfully host a National Specialty. 

  

Enjoy reading and choosing your favorite.  It's not going to be an easy job - 

they both are very excellent bids.  Thank you for your consideration and 

appreciation of these hard working volunteers.  

  

Martha Ramer, Darci Brown - Co-Chairs  

Sue Larson - Performance Specialiest 

Roxann Heit - Invitational 

National Show Committee 

  
 


